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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
The Good Times keep coming !!! We are back full time at school and we have been able to enjoy a 
growing number of exciting events to our most important Living and Learning Routines. 
I also have some Major Announcements to add below ! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Trustworthiness                         
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Consistently Honest 
Awareness : How My Actions Affect Others 

Action : Being Reliable At All Times 

Bulletin—Week 5 of Term 4, 4th November 2021 

Seniors Go On Camp  
Our Year 5&6 children are going on  

camp from Nov 15-17 
 

Teaching Team Line-Up 2021 
Here is the Class Teaching Line Up. Once again, it’s Brilliant!!!  ( numbers are approx.. ) 

 
Prep   30 Prep  2x15    

Rach Morrison & Dave Jenner  
 
Year 1  37 Juniors 4x20 
Year 2  42   Jordyn Sutton & Tan Neyland 

Joanie Arnel & Sara Whitford 
 
Year 3  22 Middles 4x16  
Year 4  43   Mark Harmer & Eb Morrison/Virginia Hughes 

Makayla O’Callaghan & Kelly Newman 
 
Year 5  40 Seniors  4x20 
Year 6  41                             Adam Stirton, Loreena Keane,  

Jeremy Tyndall & Liam Booth 
      
We will now work to finalise specialist positions and the support team. Class groupings are 
done so we are well organised. We look forward to our Orientation Day on Tuesday, Dec 7.   
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

                                                           
  

Middles Go On Camp  
Our Year 3&4 children are going on  

camp from Nov 18-19 
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And there’s plenty more to   
come, so stay at the ready !!! 

 
 

          Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 

 

 

                             Paul Arnel 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

Over the coming weeks, we shall be sending home Student 
Verification Details to be confirmed. Please complete and forward 
to the office by the end of the year so that we are able to update 
our records.  

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 5th Nov. If you wish to catch up on any 
outstanding amounts, please contact the office as we shall continue 
the fortnightly direct debits over the summer break. 

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November – LAST ONE. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

 

Office News 

     Prep Excursion – Shepparton Excursion 
Our Prep Big Day Out is pending bookings  

for Nov 19 

Juniors Activities Day & Sleepover 
Our Year 1&2 children enjoy their  

Activities Day and Sleepover on Nov 18&19 
 
  

 
  

                                                           
  

2022 Prep Jump Start Program 
We started our Prep Orientation Program 
this week in welcoming our boys and girls 

to St Joseph’s.  
 

Sacraments 
After almost TWO Years, we can finally 

celebrate the Sacraments of First 
Communion and Confirmation on the 

evening of Friday, November 26. 
 

Senior Production 
Our Senior Production Cast were finally able to 

perform today. You can watch this on our           
Video Stream. 

 

 

As part of the government 
requirements, anyone that comes 
onsite to school is asked to show 

their COVID Vaccination 
Certificate.  

Please enter the school via the 
office, check in via the QR code and 

show your  
Vaccination Certificate. 

 

http://www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au/
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If you require to make any changes to your payment 
schedule for next year (ie Fornightly to Monthly, 
Term to Monthly etc), please contact the office so 
that we can update your payment schedule for next 
year. 

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment 
commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and 
speak to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your 
payment options, please do so ASAP.   

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school 
website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna 
at the office on 5862 1804 
  

 

 

Sen M    Tom Hooker 
For the leadership and passion he shows towards 
Digital Technologies. Your eagerness to share 
that with others is great. Well done.  

Sen H  Mia Weygood 
For her kind and gentle manner. We love having 
you at St Joseph's! 
 Sen N    Xavier Prior 
For continuing to be such a great help in the 
classroom. You are so considerate!  
Sen S  Konnar Stell  
For his stellar return to on-site learning. We are 
loving your engaged attitude!  
Mid H    Steele Rosemeier  
For working so hard finishing; James and the 
giant peach and sharing his favourite parts.  
Mid B    Emma Cole  
For always showing a persistent and motivated 
attitude towards every learning task.  
Mid O   Rick Rae  
For making good choices in the classroom. It is 
great to see you trying your best with your work.  
Mid W   Jaiden McKellar 
For his amazing efforts in Literacy recently. Well 
done Jaiden keep it up!  

Jun J    Nate Duffett  
For working well on all writing tasks and for 
improving his reading skills. Awesome effort 
Nate!  

 Jun H    Max Boase  
For working so hard on your writing and reading. 
Your persistence is showing in the work you are 
producing!  Keep it up Max!  
 
Jun A   Avarni Peterson 
For doing her best to improve her learning. So 
pleasing to see Avarni!  
 
Jun S    Lilith Beaton 
For her increased willingness to accept 
challenges during writing. Well done Lil!  
PREP M    Charlie Stevens-Venille  
For his improved work ethic and listening skills. 
Well done Charlie!!  
PREP N    Charlotte McPherson 
For her growing confidence in reading and 
writing and working hard on improving her 
handwriting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Student of  the Week 

Have you registered yet with PAM? 
You will have received an email to set up your 

PAM (Parent Access Module) account. 
Please follow the steps outlined in the email, 
and don’t forget to verify your email address. 

You can use the below link to set up your 
account. 

https://pam.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au/ 
Your username is your email address, and then 

select forgot Password to set up. 
Please contact the office 5862 1804 or email 
admin@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au if you 

require further assistance. 
 

https://pam.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:admin@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au
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This is awarded to students in each class who  
display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 
we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 
have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 
& need to take Action. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received this social skill award in Week 4 
Tolerance:  
Charli Sklifas, Jack Glass, Koby Boxtel, Indi 
Rodda, Mia Muller, Jessica Green, Noah Watson, 
Phoebe Miller, Izzy Slade, Riley Baker, Audrey 
Lukies, Ben Osler, Caitlyn Hender and Lucas 
Stedman. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  
  
 

 
 

Canteen 
 

 

Community Notices 
 

 

Triple A Social Skill Award 
 
 
 

 
A reminder that students are not to 
purchase food from the canteen for other 
students  
 
Can you spare a maximum of 2 hours 
once a month?  
We would appreciate your help in the 
canteen, and your child/ren love to see you 
helping out in the canteen too. Marcella 
does all the hard work, she just needs your 
help to assist her between 12–2pm, 
especially on a Friday. Please see the office 
or call Marcella 0409 622 589 for more 
details.  
 


